
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

If I haven’t caught you already on the playground, I’d like to 

wish you a great start to the new year.  I hope 2025 brings 

you peace and fun – 2 ingredients much needed in a busy 

family life! 

 

Outdoor play 

There’s so much happening at playtimes these days! From 

dressing up and quiet creative benches to musical shows and 

a scooter area—not to mention the ‘muckier’ fun!  

The field is open for everyone, our tent village is up, the 

garden is perfect for games of hide and seek, and the 

sandpit is ready for action. For the messier activities, we ask 

that children wear wellies to keep their feet dry. To ensure 

your child can enjoy everything on offer, please send in a 

pair of wellies to be kept in our welly sheds. That way, they 

can make the most of our exciting playtime activities 

 

SIAMS 

Our church school inspection was conducted in December, 

and we now have the full report. The inspector thoroughly 

examined our school, engaging with staff, parents, and, most 

importantly, the children. I believe he truly understood the 

essence of our school, which is beautifully captured in the 

report. Please take a moment to read it.  I am so proud to be 

part of a school as lovely, proactive and caring as this.  I 

hope the read will make you feel the same! 
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Tel:  01942 204041 
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Some dates for your diary 

Here are some dates for your diary.  More details/dates will follow. 

Date What’s happening Who’s involved 

Mon 3rd Feb Ray Douglas (POET) poetry workshops Whole school 

Fri 14th Feb Visit to Jodrell Bank Year 5 

Mon 17th Feb Half Term Week Whole School 

Mon 24th Feb Back to school Whole school 

Tues 25th Feb Young Voices concert Young voices 

choir 

Wed 5th Mar Road Safety Year 4 

Wed 5th Mar Wigan Mayor visit Whole school 

Thur 6th Mar Poetry workshops for World Book Day Whole school 

Fri 7th Mar Y3/4 Girl’s football To be selected 

Fri 14th Mar Viking Day in school Year 4 

Wed 19th Mar Sleep workshop with MHST Parents 

Mon 24th Mar Scholastic Book Fair Whole School 

Weds 26th Mar Parent's meetings Whole School 

Thur 27th Mar Reception Mother’s Day Assembly Reception 

Thur 27th Mar PTA Mother's Day craft Whole school 

Fri 28th Mar Non uniform day for chocolate! Whole School 

Wed 2nd April Easter Bingo Whole School 

Mon 7th April Easter Break Whole school 

Tues 22nd April  Back to school Whole school 

. 

A heartfelt thank you to all parents and guardians for your 

continued support.  

Let's work together to make 2025 a year filled with 

learning, growth, and wonderful memories for our children. 

Mrs Alcock 
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